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Looking ahead 

Our topic for next half term is ‘Chocolate’. We will be exploring where 

chocolate comes from and what it is made from. We will also be doing lots 

of cooking and creating using chocolate. Our literacy will be linked to this 

topic with stories and poems all about chocolate and sweets. This will be 

linked to Easter, where we will create our own Easter egg packaging in DT. 

In RSE we will be learning about diversity and celebrating difference. We 

will also be learning how to stay healthy – including personal hygiene and 

keeping ourselves clean. In art we will be studying some famous abstract 

artists and creating our own abstract art.  

 

A useful website –  

Practise your phonics at home 

 

https://www.phonicsplay.co.uk/resources  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Contact information -  kdavis@sidestrandhall.net 

 Celebrating! 

We have been learning all about different traditions, 

celebrations and festivals. We have explored and 

learned all about Halloween, Bonfire Night, Diwali and 

Christmas. We have enjoyed taking part in a variety of 

different activities linked to this and especially enjoyed 

carving pumpkins and having sparklers 

 

Oh No it isn’t! 

We had a great time at Sheringham 

Little Theatre where we watched the 

Pantomime ‘Cinderella’. 

  

Bowling Trip 

Bay Class thoroughly enjoyed our trip to Norwich where we 

represented our school in a ten pin bowling event. We joined 

lots of other schools from around Norfolk for this special event. 

We enjoyed a game of bowling and then ate our lunch. We are 

very proud of how well everyone behaved – a true credit to the 

school! Harry was crowned the winner with a whopping score 

of 124.  

  

Tuesday shop trips will continue into Spring Term. We will write in your 

home/school book when it is your child’s turn. They will be able to bring in 

some money to purchase something if they wish to. Please no more than £1.00 

 

Thank you 

It was lovely to see so many parents, carers and 

grandparents at our Christmas craft afternoon.  

 


